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find us on:

Easter 

We hope you all have a great Easter Break and experience all the fun there is to be had 
spending time with loved ones.  

Remember keep an eye out for the Easter Bunny, he might just be hiding some eggs for you 
to find! 

Partnership Pick Up 
 

If your child is in for their partnership session either 8.45 – 11.55 / 1.00 – 4.10.  
We kindly ask you to pick your child up from the hallway.   

Staff will have your children lined up and ready to go for their session finishing at these times.  
 

We require you to wait in the hall and refrain from entering the playroom at pick up times as this 
can disturb the other children from their learning experiences.   

Spring Fayre 
 

Friendly reminder our Spring Fayre is on Saturday 13th April11am – 2pm you can buy tickets on the 
door! Adult £1, Concession 50p and children free 

 

We welcome all families and their friends to come along and join in the fun! 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Medication Forms 
 

Could all parents/carers please fill in medication forms completely, this includes all sections.  All 
medication must be taken out of your child’s bag and handed with the complete form into the office.  

 
You must state exact symptoms to ensure the staff are giving the required medication at the 

appropriate time.  

Prescribed medication must be labelled appropriately and come in the original box to ensure staff can 
administer this.  

 
Medication must NOT be left unattended in your child’s bag following our Policy and Guidance. 

Welcome  
 

A big Welcome to Robyn (Trainee EYP) who had joined our 3-5 department, Megan (Qualified EYP) 
who has joined our 2-3 room and Emma (Qualified EYP) who has joined the 1-2 room. 

Attendance  
 

If for whatever reason your child will not be attending their session please contact the Nursery ASAP  
If your child is not in the Nursery for10am a member of staff will phone the contact number you 

have provided to check everything is ok and confirm if your child will be attending that day.   
Please do not be alarmed as this is standard Nursery Procedure we have to follow.  

Thank you for your understanding 

Parents Nights  
 

The Nursery are getting organised for Parent’s Nights.  
 

Please ask your Childs Keyworker for appointment times that are available for you to select from.  
 
 



 

 

 

 

Rainbow Pizza 

Recipe 

 

Method 

1. Heat the oven to 180C/160C fan gas 4. Put each pizza base on a baking sheet and 
spread each with half of the passata. Arrange the tomatoes on the top in rings or 

wedges of colour and add the broccoli and the olives, if using. Squish the mozzarella 
cheese a little before dotting it over the pizzas, then drizzle 1 tbsp pesto over each. 

2. Bake for 15-20 mins or until the top is bubbling and just starting to brown a little. 
Scatter over the basil leaves before serving. 

 

Ingredients  
 

2 pizza bases  
6 tbsp passata 

400g mixed red and yellow tomatoes 

75g sprouting broccoli thinly sliced  
8 green olives, pitted and halved (optional) 

150g mozzarella cheese 
2 tbsp pesto  

handful of basil to serve 

 

  
 

https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/tomato
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/tomato
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/broccoli
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/broccoli
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/broccoli
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/broccoli
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/broccoli
https://www.bbcgoodfood.com/glossary/broccoli

